
 
 

 

Attention Anesthesiology and CRNA Providers 

Effective November 1, 2014 a 2% Reduction will be taken from the Texas Medicaid Physician Fee 
Schedule in accordance with theTexas Medicaid & Healthcare Partnership. 

Molina did not originally apply this reduction that was implemented by TMHP on February 1, 2011 
for Anesthesia and CRNA providers, but will begin implementation of this 2% reduction effective 
November 1, 2014. 

For more information on this reimbursement reduction please visit the TMHP website at: 
http://www.tmhp.com/News_Items/2010/12-27-10%20Additional%201%20Reimbursement%20 
Reduction%20for%20February%202011.pdf 

Should you have additional questions please contact Provider Services at 1-866-449-6849 
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